IHITUPDATE!!!!! Road closure in the southern
part of the parish

Friday, October 11, 2024
Posted by Breck Scott

Both Lanes of travel are back open.

Road closure in the southern part of the parish

A full road closure is in effect in the 15000 Block of Four Forks Road just south of Keatchie-Marshall Road in the
south part of the parish.

Caddo Parish Sheriff's deputies responded to a minor accident involving a tractor-trailer carrying a sandbox
early this morning. The tractor-trailer flipped on its side, causing the sand to spill onto the road. Officials are in
the process of cleaning up the spill. We will advise once the road is back open.




